
 
 

 

 

Subject: Fuel Bid for Williamson County Recommendation  

The Williamson County Fleet Services Department has performed a thorough review of the six 
(6) bulk fuel bids submitted for IFB 1807-245.  

After tabulating the fuel bids by vendor I have determined that Petroleum Traders Corporation is 
the lowest bidder of fuel for transport load deliveries, and IPC (USA) Inc. is the lowest bidder 
for tank wagon load deliveries. To date we have not had to utilize an outside vendor for 
generator fueling.  

Since this bid is awarded as a complete package, and in light of tank wagon and generator 
fueling being such a small portion of the total contract, it is my recommendation that the bid be 
awarded to Petroleum Traders Corporation.  

Thank you for your time,  

Kevin Teller  

Director of Fleet Services  

Williamson County  

 


